. 153

From: Sabrina Pandolfo

Sent: Wednesday, August 1, 2018 2:10 PM

To: Roxanne St. Germain

Subject: FW: Conference call regarding the Tourism Impacts from Forest Fires
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From: Michelle Anderson 11 20|

Sent: Wednesday, August 1, 2018 1:30 PM Social servicesO
To: Sabrina Pandolfo <projects@temagami.ca> 0o
Subject: FW: Conference call regarding the Tourism Impacts from Forest Fires o ————

From: Rod Raycroft
Sent: Wednesday, August 1, 2018 1:29:53 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
Subject: Conference call regarding the Tourism Impacts from Forest Fires

Hi all,

We hope you will participate a conference call regarding some of the fires in Northeastern Ontario. The call is a forum
we have hosted twice now where tourism operators, government agencies, private businesses such as insurance brokers
can discuss the current situation; evacuation status; impacts on property or tourism resources; loss of business such as
cancellations; and possible solution towards mitigating: misinformation, economic impacts, job losses, and what
actions Northeastern Ontario Tourism is currently engage in towards mitigating visitation impacts.

These calls are held every Tuesday and Thursday at 11 am and these sessions are open discussion intended to be
between 30 to 60 minutes long. Simple call into our conference line at 1-877-279-6273.

It would be great if you could participate with a very brief synopsis of the impacts you have felt from the fire.

We’ve invited key officials from the communities affect by the fires to call in and participate and we want to ensure

everyone understands the current and future economic impacts of the fires such as possible loss of some tradition
hiking, ATV and snowmobile trails, and possibly even canoe routes.

Respectfully,

Rod Raycroft
Executive Director, Northeastern Ontario Tourism

401-2009 Long Lake Road
Sudbury, ON P3E 6C3

Tel: 705-522-0104 | Toll Free: 1-800-465-6655 | Fax: 705-522-3132
rod@northeasternontario.com
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Northeastern Ontario... Undeniably BIG, Unbelievably Close

NortheasternOntario.com




